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Justice Minister Oscar Silvera Martínez

Havana, November 23 (RHC)- Justice Minister Oscar Silvera Martínez has rejected Cuba's unjustified
and discriminatory inclusion in the Trafficking in Persons Report issued unilaterally by the U.S. State
Department.

He pointed out that it is unacceptable for the U.S. to accuse Cuba of encouraging human trafficking or the
practice of slavery",

Silvera further explained that the purpose of this action is to denigrate the commendable work of Cuban
health professionals who, for decades and with a profound vocation of solidarity and humanism, have
voluntarily provided their assistance in dozens of countries including in the fight against COVID-19.



https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/277902-it-is-unacceptable-for-the-us-to-accuse-cuba-of-
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